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Orders for the Test Roll Project have diminished in the past year although there
have been inquiries for test rolls from members of AMICA and outside of AMICA

There were two major orders for Test Rolls, both from dealers who were members
of AMICA. The main request was for the Welte Test Roll.

A supply of Test Rolls will be available at the Mart.

[ am looking forward to other Test Roll releases in the future.

Respectfully submitted,

Mike Walter, Lancaster, NY



